
Important Update: Class Schedule 

Adjustment 

Dear Fitness Center Members, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of some recent adjustments 

to our class schedule. These changes will take effect starting [Start Date]. We appreciate your 

understanding and flexibility as we strive to enhance your fitness experience. 

Updated Class Schedule: 

• [Class Name]: [New Day & Time] 

• [Class Name]: [New Day & Time] 

• [Class Name]: [New Day & Time] 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to our staff at the front desk 

or contact us at [Email/Phone Number]. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

Best regards, 

The Fitness Center Team 


